
YPAC DAY #1 
On	Tuesday,	23.03.2021,	the	official	ypac	week	started!	Even	though	we	would	have	 loved	to	have	
gone	to	the	snowy	village	of	Pestalozzi	in	Trogen,	this	year,	the	entire	ypac	will	be	held	online,	to	ensure	
our	safety	from	the	pesky	corona	virus.	The	opening	ceremony	began	with	a	casual	welcoming	and	
opening	speech	by	the	ypac	presidents,	Jonas	and	Antonia.	A	number	of	greetings	were	held	after	that,	
each	 one	 full	 of	 advice	 and	 encouragement,	 for	 both	 new	 and	 veteran	 members,	 on	 this	 year’s	
important	topic	and	how	to	make	the	most	out	of	this	week.		

Our	breaks	consisted	of	music	intermissions,	held	by	the	swiss	electro	pop	band	Sort	of	Sad,	which	was	
a	perfect	way	for	the	delegates	to	relax.	

The	part	we	were	all	looking	forward	to	the	most,	were	the	group	introduction	videos.	They	were	all	
unique,	fun	and	interesting;	through	them	we	met	and	learned	more	about	our	“associates”	and	their	
creative	 sides.	 Although	 we	 experienced	 some	 technical	 issues	 at	 the	 end	 and	 some	 programme	
changes,	the	first	day	ran	smoothly	and	we	are	all	looking	forward	to	tomorrow.	

	

Lea	Šemen,	press	group	member	of	the	delegation	from	Kamnik.		


